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NOTIFICATION 

 
 No.:    MUET/DoA/216 

 Dated:         29-08-2022  

 

 

 

This is to inform that the competent authority of the University has been pleased to allow all the interested 

candidates to submit their demand drafts to support their admissions under Self-financing Schemes (SFS) 

and University Support Program (USP) up to September 09, 2022 with the Directorate of Admissions 

during working hours (9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) 

 

The demand drafts may be prepared by any branch of any bank, in favor of “Director Finance, Mehran 

University of Engineering & Technology, Jamshoro”.  

 

 

 

 

 

Director Admissions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


